From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:05:45 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:31 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Melanie Duckett-Wilson

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Comments --

I respectfully request more details of the rationale for a pricing increase beyond ‘it’s the first request since
amalgamation © with Union Gas. Is the increase going to investment into how Enbridge is going to be net zero by
2030 or 2050? Does it get invested in carbon capturing at the source or plant levels or better still, diversifying
investment and research into alternative clean energies instead of fracking and off shore mining like Baie du Nord
that doesn’t include net-zero by 2050 past extraction? Maybe Enbridge is channeling the money into care for cancer

patients given its product helps to create it?

Please advise if any of these is the case. Otherwise, I don’t see the need for an increase given the minimum of $3
billion profit in 2021. Please advise that Enbridge is moving forward in a better direction in this age of climate
change as I would sincerely hope they are not merely gouging the customer while they still can.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





